
Brisbane  

Park   

Infant School 
 

 

Our value of the month 

is Tolerance 

                                                   

Milk is available free to all U5s 
and children entitled to free 
school meals. Milk can also be 
ordered and paid for using Cool 
Milk.  Website: 
www.coolmilk.com/parents 

THERE WILL BE NO AFTER SCHOOL CARE ON 
THURSDAY 28TH MARCH SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT 

3.20PM FOR EASTER HOLIDAYS. 

School Re-opens Tuesday 16th April 

Newsletter 

School Trip 
Wednesday 27th March to 

Ulverston Hoad, Ford Park 

Please fill in the letter if  

you haven’t already let us know if you  

require a school packed lunch or bringing  

one from home. 

We will be 

holding an 

Easter  

Raffle and 

Easter  

egg  

competition 

on Thursday 

14th March  at 

2pm 

Please bring your eggs into school on  

Wednesday 13th March 

Refreshments available!! Please support us. 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE   PE PE 

Y2 PE   PE PE 

PE DAYS  
Remember to wear your PE kit 
on the day of PE, with your 
hoodie or school  
jumper, joggers, leggings or 
shorts if warm and a t-shirt.  
Hoodies with the school logo can 
be bought from Identity. Please 
remove any jewellery. 

Parent  
Meetings 

will take place week   

commencing  

Monday 18th March 

2024, book through 

Schoolcloud, follow the link from 

your email. 

WE ARE DUE 

ANOTHER  

ATTENDANCE 

AUDIT 
Is your child  

regularly attending school? 

Our lowest attendance in school at 

the moment is 76.5%!!! 

Our EWO Mrs Nicky Braund-Smith will 

be coming into school to speak to 

parents, you will receive a letter with 

a date and time on if your child’s 

attendance is low 

WORLD BOOK DAY  

Thursday 7th March 2024 

Dress up as your favourite book 

character or wear your pyjamas! 

Bring your favourite book to school! 

It is important you spend time  

reading a book to 

your child or  

letting them read 

to you even if it is 

only for 5 minutes 

a night! 

We break up 
for Easter  
holidays 
Thursday 

28th March 
We return to 

school on Tuesday 16th April 

 


